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Solana Ranch Preschool 

Halloween is on its way!
Boo! Halloween is nearly here and we are excited! We will be 
having a small Costume parade Tuesday, October 31st at 10:00am. 
I hope you can join us and watch your little monsters parade 
around our playground, followed by treats and activities. If you 
would prefer your child’s costume not get dirty, you may want to 
change them after the parade. I am sure there will be frosting! 

What we are learning!
This months  theme is Making Friends.

 In fine motor, will be focusing on Cutting, Coloring, Pasting and 
Gluing. we will be doing may activities that help to learn pinnacle 
grip and strengthen the hand muscles.

In the Jungle 

This year is off to a great start! We 
have spent the first couple weeks 
of school practicing our names 
and getting to know all of the new 
friends.  

This Month,we will begin 
introducing the alphabet and 
continue to review our colors and 
shapes. Please bring in a family 
photo if you haven't already! 

In the Ocean 

We've had a Super September in 
the Ocean Room! The kids have 
been having a great time 
exploring their new classroom and 
we have enjoyed getting to know 
them! We're looking forward to an 
equally fun October. Our monthly 
theme is "Making Friends" and we 
will be exploring that topic, as well 
as working on initial sounds, 
rhyming, sequencing, and 2-D and 
3-D shapes. And, of course, the 
big event of the month will be our 
Halloween parade! 

Mark Your Calendar! 

Event 
October 6th is walk/bike to school
October 31st Halloween party and 
Costume Party @10:00
Closures 
November 10th

November 20th-24th

December 25th- January 5th

 Happenings 


